
Greenfield High School Student Bulletin 

 

 

Wednesday, March 31, 2021 

Schedule:  Block Day 2 Hours 3:10 P.M. to 3:15 P.M. 

11TH Grade Testing Schedule for this week 

 

4-day Week Schedule 
As a reminder, here is our schedule for this week due to Spring Break      
Vacation starting on Friday, April 2nd 

Wednesday:  Block Day 2, Periods 4 – 7 
Thursday: Block Day 1, Periods 1 – 3 

 



Spring Break Vacation 

Spring Break will be from April 2nd to April 9th.  You will connect back to your 
classes on Monday, April 12th.   

 

Recognition to ASB Leadership:  A great thank you to our ASB Leadership and 

organization of Emelin Chavez-Pantoja (Class of 2021) for enliven the Greenfield 

High School View with their Spring Decorations!  Also, to Mrs. Cortes and the 

following ASB students that were part of the decorations:  Heleina Matelau, 

Yesenia Chavez, Jason Pompa, Christopher Rodriguez, Lizbeth Alcantar, Bianca 

Munoz, Jacqueline Cruz-Martinez, Susana De Jesus, and Stephanie Sanchez. 

 

 

Cap & Gown Orders 

Attention Seniors April 1st is the final deadline to order your cap and gown.    

Please visit to order at http://www.nrpnorcal.com. 

 

Counselor Announcements for Seniors   

Seniors, please check the Counseling Team, your school email and Remind 

frequently for important dates and deadlines! 

http://www.nrpnorcal.com./


 



 

https://www.hartnell.edu/students/programs/counseling/counseling-appointments.html 

Student Support Services TRIO Program Information 
Hey seniors! Are you attending Hartnell College this upcoming Fall Semester?  If 
so, begin early into applying to programs that can help you throughout your 
college pathway.  By clicking on the link, you will find more detailed 
information for the TRIO Program.   
https://www.greenfieldhs.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=196253&type=d&pREC_ID=2159930  

Salinas Valley Promise Deadline EXTENDED! 
Deadline extended to April 2, 2021. 
 
Hartnell College Virtual Front Desk 
Have questions? Want more info? Visit our Virtual Front Desk! Hours: 
 Monday - Friday, 1:00 - 5:00pm 
 

Yearbook 

https://www.hartnell.edu/students/programs/counseling/counseling-appointments.html
https://www.greenfieldhs.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=196253&type=d&pREC_ID=2159930


Do you have photos of your Quarantine experience? Share them with 
Yearbook, we’re desperate for photos to document this year. Because of the 
stay-at-home order and social distancing, we want photos of your holiday 
celebrations, quarantine setup, or just any photos that show us how you’re 
surviving this crazy year. Submit photos here through MS Forms: 
bit.ly/bruinscheckin OR you can directly upload them to a TreeRing Photo 
folder here: bit.ly/ghsTRQCI  

Speaking of Yearbooks, want to order and customize your own yearbook? 

https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015963251802873 and set up your 

TreeRing yearbook account to purchase, customize, and track the yearbook 

progress: bit.ly/ghsyrbkstore  

Any questions? Email us at ghsyrbk2021@smcjuhsd.org or follow us on IG 

@ghsyrbk2021 

 

Athletic Department 
Calling All Softball Players, Calling All Softball Players . . . and anyone interested 
in playing on our Greenfield High School Girls’ Softball Team.    The 2021 season 
is fast approaching, and we will start our season in April with play through May.   
We are currently looking to complete our team.  All Bruins who have the desire 
and eligibility are welcome to tryout.  For more information, visit the Athletics 
section of our school website or contact Athletic Director, Mr.  
Radcliff.  So come out, try out, and be a part of our Bruin Team. 
https://www.greenfieldhs.org/apps/bbmessages/show_bbm.jsp?REC_ID=132903 

 

TRIO Scholarship 

https://bit.ly/bruinscheckin
https://bit.ly/ghsTRQCI
https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015963251802873
https://bit.ly/ghsyrbkstore
mailto:ghsyrbk2021@smcjuhsd.org
https://www.instagram.com/ghsyrbk2021/
https://www.greenfieldhs.org/apps/bbmessages/show_bbm.jsp?REC_ID=132903


 

ETS (Educational Talent Search) 
ETS is still accepting students to become part of the program, for more 
information you may send a message through TEAMS to Carolina Sordia.  Here 
is the online link to fill out an online application.  
https://csumb-ts.mylacai.com/apply.php 

https://csumb-ts.mylacai.com/apply.php


 



 
Pebble Beach Foundation Scholarship Recipients 



 

 
Attention Sophomore & Junior GIRLS! 



 



 

GEAR UP Virtual Tutoring Hours 



 

 

One more thing Bruins please remember the PBIS 3 Ps = Prompt, Productive, 

and Polite! 

Keep calm, Spring Break is coming up and you’ll be able to relax your mind, 

remember the best medicine is to be kind to yourself! 

 37 Days left until Summer Break!  

These are our announcements for today.  Be excellent, kind, and thoughtful . . . 

Go Bruins!!!! 

 

 


